
	

Assessment	grid	
Subject:				History																																							Year:																		7																																													Topic/module/theme:	Battle	of	Hastings	CAUSES	AND	CONSEQUENCES	
KS4	target	direction	 4	 6	 8(9)	

Advanced	 Enrichment/extension	–	reaching,	or	part	of,	
next	pathway	→	
Features	of	work	may	include:	

• Describing	causes	and	
consequences	of	the	Battle	of	
Hastings	in	detail	

• Beginning	to	explore	the	links	
between	causes	and	consequences	

Enrichment/extension–	reaching,	or	part	of,	
next	pathway	→	
Features	of	work	may	include:	

• Analysing	examples	of	causes	and	
consequences	

• Explaining	short	term	and	long	term	
impacts	of	the	Battle	of	Hastings	

Enrichment/extension	
Features	of	work	may	include:	

• Complex	evaluation	of	causes	and	
consequences	

• Ranking	and	explaining	the	
significance	of	some	examples	over	
others	

Secure	
	
Students	must	achieve	
competence	in	all	statements	
before	being	judged	‘Secure’	

Secure		
The	student	can:	

• Describe	examples	of	causes	and	
consequences		

• Provide		simple	links	between	
causes	and	consequences		

• Demonstrate	that	I	am	developing	
knowledge	of	The	Battle	of	Hastings	

Secure	
The	student	can:	

• Explain	several	examples	of	causes	
and	consequences	

• Begin	to	consider	the	short	term	and	
long	term	impacts		

• Demonstrate	secure	knowledge	of	
the	Battle	of	Hastings	

	

Secure		
The	student	can:	

• Evaluate	examples	of	causes	and	
consequences		

• Explain	the	significance	of	some	
examples	over	others	

• Demonstrate	advanced	knowledge	
of	the	Battle	of	Hastings	

		
Developing	 Mostly	secure	–	one	or	more	gaps	

For	example:	
• You	need	to	describe	the	causes	and	

consequences	in	more	detail	
• You	need	to	form	links	between	

causes	and	consequences	
	

Mostly	secure	–	one	or	more	gaps	
For	example:	

• You	need	to	explain	causes	and	
consequences	in	more	detail	

• You	need	to	demonstrate	
understanding	of	short	term	and	
long	term	impacts	

Mostly	secure	–	one	or	more	gaps	
For	example:	

• You	need	to	evaluate	causes	and	
consequences	in	more	detail	

• You	need	to	use	more	own	
knowledge	explain	the	significance	
of	some	examples	of	others		

Beginning	 Significant	gaps	
	

Significant	gaps	 Significant	gaps	


